
Consultants, 
The Town of Canandaigua has made two revisions to its Request For Proposals 
(issued September 17, 2009).  The changes reflect the allowed duration of 
project work and the maximum fee, as noted in the "Fee and Timing" section on 
page 7 of the RFP.  This original section is being replaced in its entirety by the 
following new wording: 
  

Fee and Timing 
The budget for all consultant work, including all reimbursables, is limited to 
$50,000.  The Town will require that all plan update work be fully completed 
within nine (9) months from commencement.  Cost conscious and time 
sensitive proposals will be given a priority. 
  

There are no other changes to the RFP.  The deadline for submission of 
consultant proposals remains the same: no later than 4pm, Friday, October 23, 
2009. 
  

We apologize for any inconvenience.  Please call me if you have any questions 
on this matter. Thank you. 
  

Richard Rising 

HB Solutions LLC 

C: 585.233.3110 
  

 


